BALMEDIE SCHOOL
POLICY STATEMENT
CYCLING TO SCHOOL

Cycle racks have been installed at the school and are now available for use. On Police advice, this is restricted to pupils in Primaries 5, 6 & 7. 

We would encourage eligible pupils, who are competent cyclists, to use this new facility and to enjoy cycling to school. However, there are certain conditions that parents need to be aware of before allowing your child to cycle to school:

· Neither the Council nor the school can accept any responsibility for loss or damage to cycles whilst on the school premises.

· Children must not cycle within the school bounds. Riders should dismount and wheel their bikes to the racks and secure them.

· It is highly recommended that children wear safety helmets and hi-vis vest when on their bikes going to and from the school.

It is no longer a requirement for pupils to pass their cycling proficiency test before bringing bikes to school. However, as cycling is a high risk activity, we would stress that a high awareness of road safety is essential before you allow your child to cycle to school. It is parents’ responsibility to make the judgement on whether they deem their child is proficient enough to cycle to school safely.
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 – BE SAFE!

